

Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community



Winter SnowBall and Silent Auction Jan. 25th at Lowrie, 6:00pm

Watch DOGS Pizza Night

Feb. 7th, 6:30pm (RSVP see below)

Bullwinkle's Day

Feb. 15th

The Ram Restaurant & Brewery Night

Feb. 26th, 6:00 - 9:00pm

Domino's Pizza Day

March 5th

Next PTA Meeting

Feb. 27th - 6:00pm meet-n-greet

- 6:30 general meeting

Restaurant and Fun Center Days and Nights - A Must Do!

Family Fun Center and Bullwinkle's Restaurant is Feb. 15th all day! Go all day, there is no school that Friday!



The Wilsonville Ram Restaurant & Brewery will host a Lowrie

"School Takeover" Event at their site here in Wilsonville Feb. 26th, 6:00 - 9:00 pm. They will be giving Lowrie 10% of **ALL** sales (eat-in and to-go orders, merchandise, etc.), no flier required! They will be providing face painting, balloons, a free kids' sundae at the sundae station that they set up! Come join in on the fun Feb. 27th! See you there. Thanks to the Ram also for their generous auction dona-

Wilsonville Domino's Pizza will donate 25% of ALL sales, ALL day on March 5th. Dominos will even advertise the

event for our school. Go Dominos!

Lowrie Family SnowBall and Silent Auction - January 25th, 2013

Time: 6:00 - 7:30pm at Lowrie Primary Who: The Whole Family (families are encouraged to dress "fancy!")

Find out more by watching Carrie Keith's interview about our upcoming Snowball/Silent Auction on vimeo: http://vimeo.com/57335777)

This is a family friendly event. There will be a dance, auction, book exchange and even a photo booth!

We are excited to present a fun-filled niaht for you!

Here's a sneak peak of some of the great items that will be auctioned off:

2 night stay at a resort, lift tickets, movie tickets, restaurant gift certificates, landscaping services, music lessons, and even a massage!

We still need your help though...

We need volunteers to help in a variety of areas. The slots are for 30 minutes each. Please click here to sign up via Sign Up Genius: http:// www.signupgenius.com/ go/5080E4AABAC22A31-lowrie1

Contact Carrie Keith if you have any questions or want to get involved: lowrie.vp.fundraising@gmail.com



Don't forget the pizza... Student can still bring box tops to their classrooms to win a pizza party! Deadline - 2/15.

We need you! 5th Grade Celebration Committee—We need you to join our 5th Grade Celebration Committee! We want a wonderful 5th grade send off. Please consider joining this FUN committee! All are welcome! Contact

Shelby McQueen at 503.427.0610.

Lowrie PTA Website? Oh yes, we have a website! It is still under construction but you can check it out at www.lowriepta.com. More information will be added soon! Thanks to Kishore Kollu for his hard work!

WatchDOGS (Dads Of Great Students) Program Kickoff

Attention Dads! On Thursday, Feb. 7th, from 6:30-8:00pm. we will be having our 1st annual 'Dads and Kids' Pizza Night at our school.

You will meet at the school gym at 6:30 p.m. for FREE pizza and drinks. At 7:00 p.m. there will be a presentation about our WatchDOGS (Dads Of Great Students) Program.

Our goal is to have you spend at least one day this year at school to be a positive male role model for students and also be an extra set of eyes and ears.

RSVP: TTadema@newlifenw.com so that we'll have an accurate head count for the food. Then mark your calendars and we'll see you February 7th from 6:30-8:00! pm.



Stay Connected on Facebook! /LowriePrimaryPTA